
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Hononegah is looking for information about our graduates to 
promote on our Hononegah Community High School Facebook 
page.  Do you know of a graduate who is doing or has done 
great things since leaving Hononegah?  We are looking for 
young and old graduate stories.  Please share those stories with 
Kim Suedbeck, Assistant Superintendent 
(ksuedb@hononegah.org). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


